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Comments: I strongly oppose US Forest Service's proposal to continue authorizing the renewal or reissuance of

special use permits for ANILCA cabins. USFS must adhere to the original policy to phase out ANILCA cabins,  as

these cabins were unauthorized at the time that ANILCA was enacted. USFS's 1987 exemption allowed the

cabins to remain for a limited time span; a permanent exemption violates ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.

These cabins do not belong in wilderness; USFS would set a damaging precedent to permit the structures to

remain permanently. 


